
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Under the Local Authorities (Executive Arrangements) (Meetings and Access to 
Information) (England) Regulations 2012, Notice is hereby given that the following 
urgent matter will be considered at a meeting of Cabinet on 19th January, 2022
having not previously appeared on the Forward Plan:

• Replacement of flat roof areas on Municipal Offices 

This matter was considered urgent and cannot reasonably be deferred to ensure 
the tender could progress without delay to completion following a successful 
procurement exercise and in order to allow the contractor to undertake and 
invoice for works during the 2021-22 and 2022-23 financial years.

The agreement from the Leader and Scrutiny Chair was obtained, as required 
under the Regulations, on 18th January, 2022. Therefore this item will be 
considered under the Special Urgency rules, as laid out in the Regulations.

ROB WALSH

CHIEF EXECUTIVE


